
 

July 23, 2001 

CORRECTION 
 

INS Corrects Filing Address for Three LIFE Act Applications

WASHINGTON-- The Immigration and Naturalization Service (INS) is correcting the 
zip code of the filing addresses for three LIFE Act benefits: 

 LIFE Legalization,  
 LIFE Act Amendments Family Unity Benefits, and  
 “V” Visa-related Application for Employment Authorization (from persons 

who have entered the United States using a “V” visa issued by the Department 
of State.)  

Previously released information specified an incorrect zip code. INS and the U.S. Postal 
Service have worked together to ensure that all applications sent with the incorrect zip 
code reach the proper destination. 

INS regrets any inconvenience caused to applicants whose application may have been 
returned due to an incorrect mailing address. In such cases, applicants are asked to 
resubmit their applications to the correct address indicated below:  

For LIFE Legalization and LIFE Act Amendments Family Unity Benefits

U.S. Immigration and Naturalization Service 
P.O. Box 7219 
Chicago, IL 60680-7219  

For “V” Visa-related Applications for Employment Authorization (from persons who 
have entered the United Sates using a “V” visa issued by the Department of State.): 

U.S. Immigration and Naturalization Service 
P.O. Box 7216 
Chicago, IL 60680-7216  
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